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Coming up next week Way to support at home 
In English ww will be writing our Arctic animal fact 
sheets using all the information we found out this 
week. We will be applying our knowledge of suffix 
endings and organising our writing into sections.  

 
In Maths we will be applying our knowledge of time 

to compare and sequence events. 
 

In Art we will be putting the finishing touches to 
our spirited arts artwork adding colour and detail. 

 
Thank you for supporting your child to learn 

their times tables, they all did really well last 
week with their assessment.  

 
Please support your child to tell the time on an 

analogue clock. (5 minutes intervals) 
 

Mathletics has been set on telling the time.  

Jet Class have been researching arctic animals this week in English just like Dr Morley! We have 
been planning our fact sheets writing facts about the animal’s appearance, habitat, how they 
adapt to their environment and wow facts! In Maths we have been developing our skills to tell 
the time to 5 minutes intervals past/to the hour. In Art we are creating a piece of artwork for 
the Spirited Arts competition based on the theme ‘Green faith, Green future’. We have been 
sketching pictures of the world’s animals and nature. In P.E we have been busy practicing for 
sports day and the girls have been enjoying their football skills sessions.  

Key dates coming up: 

Optional KS1 SATS (not reported) – May 2024 (the children will be completing these throughout May in 
small groups in class) 

Sports Day – Wednesday 22nd May (AM only)  

Last day of term – Friday 24th May 


